5/14/2020 Mail - Dane Wicker - Outlook

RE: Enforcement of Quarantine and Reopening of the Economy

Chris Tatum <ctatum@gohta.net>
Thu 5/14/2020 12:37 PM

To: Sen. Donovan Dela Cruz <sendelacruz@capitol.hawaii.gov>
Cc: Sen. Ronald D. Kouchi <senkouchi@capitol.hawaii.gov>; All Senators <sens@capitol.hawaii.gov>; Dane Wicker
<d.wicker@capitol.hawaii.gov>

Aloha Senator Dela Cruz

Thank you and the committee for working with us to develop processes that support the efforts to mitigate
COVID19 in the State.

Our Director of Communications, Marisa Yamane, will work with Tim Sakahara at DOT and Anthology to improve
the communications to the public regarding actions being taken to enforce the quarantine order.

Keith Regan continues to work with the Esri organization to develop a program that provides real time information
on quarantined travelers for easy access by law enforcement. We expect this to be live by next week.

Mahalo

Chris

From: Sen. Donovan Dela Cruz <sendelacruz@capitol.hawaii.gov>

Sent: Wednesday, May 13, 2020 3:34 PM

To: Chris Tatum <ctatum@gohta.net>

Cc: Sen. Ronald D. Kouchi <senkouchi@capitol.hawaii.gov>; All Senators <sens@capitol.hawaii.gov>; Dane Wicker
<d.wicker@capitol.hawaii.gov>

Subject: Enforcement of Quarantine and Reopening of the Economy

Aloha Mr. Tatum:

Attached please find the committee’s request for information pertaining to quarantine and reopening the
economy.

Should you have any questions, please contact Dane Wicker at 586-6639.

Mabhalo,
Senator Donovan M. Dela Cruz
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